
December 2020 Newsletter

ASCE Members,

We'd like to start off by wishing you happy holidays! Your support for our chapter and your
enthusiasm for civil engineering are both highly appreciated, especially during such a difficult
year. We look forward to seeing you all once again, so that we can continue to enrich our
community together. Until then, we will do our best to connect our members virtually and
provide the same resources that we always have. On behalf of our chapter, have a safe and
joyous holiday season, and a happy (long awaited) new year!

Don't forget!!

It's the most wonderful time of year to renew your ASCE Membership! If your membership
expires soon, there are 3 easy ways you can renew:

1. Online: Visit www.asce.org/renewal
2. Phone: Call (800) 548-2723 or +1 (703) 295-6300 between 9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., E.T.,

Monday - Friday.
3. Mail: Send your completed renewal form to Membership Department, P.O. Box 79084,

Baltimore, MD 21279.

Doing so will provide you with 10 free PDHs through webinars, AccessEngineering,
continuing education and career development services, networking, and access to Jax ASCE
luncheons. Remember to select our section when renewing!

http://app.message.asce.org/e/er?utm_campaign=MKT-20201214-15-EB-DOM-INTL-Email11-Personal-Warning&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Eloqua&s=1360&lid=51291&elqTrackId=5CBC8BDC639B544D748DB13F13A8A0AE&elq=1564f22f0eaa4b56ba0a3f4b0e655f62&elqaid=25198&elqat=1


E-Week 2021 - Website Launch, Sponsorships Available
The NEFL Engineers Week Committee is happy to announce that we have launched a new
and improved website, where event details can be found and sponsorship packages can be
purchased. Awards and photos from previous years can also be found here.

The E-Week Committee is seeking sponsors for the upcoming 2021 Engineers Week in
February. Sponsorship levels and benefits can be found below. Registration can be done
online through the website above, or be sent by mail to:
Tina Meskel, PE, Treasurer
9838 Old Baymeadows Rd, #215 (must include #215)
Jacksonville, FL 32256
(Make payable to "NE FL Engineers Week")

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnefleweek.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C6cf38a5ac2f0411d221c08d89d24029c%7C7f90057d3ea046feb07ce0568627081b%7C0%7C0%7C637432126385279677%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=aZ4rzEK0vB%2FoOF96zlKtNzSGuF%2B8Q4Ly2QgH4HOQUjw%3D&reserved=0


Start your engines! From January 18th to February 25th, 2021, the
Northeast Florida Chapter of the Florida Engineering Society presents
its 7th Annual Race for Relevance at the Autobahn Indoor Speedway!

​The Race for Relevance is a fundraising event created to help support
the future of the engineering profession by encouraging our youth to
engage in Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics
(STEM). All the funds raised from the event go towards the Chapter’s
scholarship fund. Over the past six years, the event has raised nearly
$40,000! With these proceeds, we have been able to award more
scholarships to deserving students, including the newly added Don
and Carol Ditzenberger Scholarship!



Due to COVID-19 recommendations and in hopes to not cancel this important program, the
event will be hosted following social distancing guidelines for this year only! The races will be
done in-person (on your schedule) with the awards and raffles held during a virtual event on
Thursday, March 4th.

How it works:
1. Visit our new website www.fesr4r.com to choose your sponsorship level (see below)

and register to race.
2. Choose your race time at Autobahn: Monday through Thursday, January 18th to

February 25th, from 11am to 10pm.
3. Each team member will race twice, receive a gift, and a meal at the Autobahn

restaurant.
4. Check the calendar and coordinate your race time with other teams.
5. Track race times on the live leaderboard! Additional races can be purchased to help

improve your race time.
6. Purchase raffle tickets on the website and choose your prize. Winners will be

announced on March 4th.
7. After 6 weeks of racing (and racing again), join us for a virtual awards night on March

4th. Each team will receive an awards night package delivered to your office.

https://www.fesr4r.com/


UNF Students, we are once again awarding scholarships to three qualified
students!!

If you are an ASCE member, you can fill out the application by clicking here. Applications
are due 1/31/2021. Three applicants will be selected, and the scholarships will be presented
at the 2021 E-Week Luncheon in February. Last year's recipients are pictured above! Please
contact the Jax Branch VP, Nicole Bohaczyk, at nicole.bohaczyk@egs-us.com for any
questions.

Spooky Scary! JEST and UNF held their annual Pumpkin Carving on October 29 at
Bottlenose Brewing! They had a great turnout and even better pumpkin creations.
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